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02/08/2024  21:08:012024/2890/P OBJNOT Stephen ainger I object to the application for the proposed construction of two side dormers and a front facing roof light at 

number 25 St Albans Road as the proposed changes are contrary to Policy D3/4 of the Camden local plan. In 

particular;-

 1) The proposed side dormers are not subordinate to the main building and disfigure the look of the building 

and certainly do not preserve or enhance the appearance of the conservation area as overall appearance 

eroded through loss of characteristic roof lines. 

2)The side dormers  are also not consistent with the form of neighbouring properties and overall street scene 

3) The side dormers do not , as required under policy D3/4 respect and complement the old building.

3) The front roof light also does not preserve or enhance the appearance of the conservation area as 

appearance of the roof eroded through loss of the characteristic roof scape .
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